
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
A column used to promote non-profit community events as well as a bonus promo for our advertisers. 

If you wish to have your non-profit event listed please contact the Town Office. 

AUGUST 4-5 St. Paul Lutheran Church 100th Anniversary 

AUGUST 6 SASKATCHEWAN DAY 

AUGUST 13-17 Trek 4 Truth, Eatonia United Church, 9:30am – 12:00pm 

AUGUST 27 Brian Kendal’s Memory Lane, Eatonia Oasis Living, 2:00pm 

SEPTEMBER 3 LABOUR DAY 

SEPTEMBER 4 School Resumes 

SEPTEMBER 11 Heart & Stroke Big Bike Ride and Barbeque, Eatonia Oasis Living, 5:00pm  

OCTOBER 14 Fowl Supper, Eatonia Community Hall 

OCTOBER 15 Dwayne Peace, Community Information Night, Eaton School 

OCTOBER 20 Eatonia Fall Tradeshow, Eatonia Memorial Arena, Contact Eatonia Agencies to Register 

OCTOBER 26-27 Eatonia Oasis Living 20th Anniversary 

JULY 31-AUGUST 3, 
2020 

SAVE THE DATE IN 2020! Eatonia’s 100th Centennial Celebration  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUGUST 2018 

Like us on 

Facebook 

‘Town of Eatonia’ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay up to date on 

community  

news & events! 

 

TOWN OFFICE HOURS 
Monday to Friday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

1:00pm – 5:00pm 

Closed Weekends & Stat 

Holidays 
 

Closed Monday, August 6 
for Saskatchewan Day  

NUISANCE GROUND 

HOURS 
 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 
 

Closed Sundays &  

Stat Holidays 
 

Closed Monday, August 6 for 
Saskatchewan Day  

 

 

 

RECYCLING PICK-UP 
 

Thursday, August 2 
Thursday, August 16 
Thursday, August 30 

 

Please have your bin out on the street  
by 7:00 a.m. 

 

A pick-up schedule, list of acceptable 
materials, and how to properly place your 

bin on pick-up days can all be found on our 
website at www.eatonia.ca  

 
 

 

WATER METER READINGS 

Notices via phone call, text message, and 

email will be sent out this month.  

We ask that all residents submit their 

reading(s) by Friday, August 24th.   

You can submit your reading by calling the 
office at 306-967-2251 or online at 

www.eatonia.ca 

 

Needing to pave 
your driveway this 

year? 
 
 

The pavers are coming 
to town this fall. 

  
If you are looking to 
have your driveway 

paved this year please 
contact the Town 

Office and we will add 
you to the contact list! 

 
 
 

http://www.eatonia.ca/
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TAXES 
 

From July – December, 2018 a 1% penalty per 

month will be charged on all current taxes still 

outstanding. In January, 2019 a 10% penalty will 

be charged on all outstanding taxes. 

 

 

 

GARBAGE PICK-UP 
  

Regular garbage pick-up is Monday mornings  

at 8:00 a.m.  
 

Due to Monday, August 6th being a holiday 

garbage pick-up will occur on  

Tuesday, August 7th    

 

EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the Town of Eatonia 

Rates: 
Regular Classifies (5-6 Lines) 

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Box classified ads $21 
 

1/8 Page Ad $19 

1/4 Page Ad $37 

1/2 Page Ad $58 

Full Page Ad $105
 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/4 Page Ad $20 

1/2 Page Ad $28 

Full Page Ad  $51 
 

GST is not included in above pricing 
 

PH: 306-967-2251 Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

 

**DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS  

IS THE 22ND OF EACH MONTH** 

 

WATERING HOURS 
 

Even numbered houses can water on  

even calendar days  

Odd numbered houses can water on  

odd calendar days. 
 

You can water mornings and evenings from  

7:00 – 10:00 on your assigned day. 
 

Please note that watering hours are effective throughout 

the calendar year.   

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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We would like to thank everyone who sent us 

cards and gifts after the birth of our son, Oliver. 

We very much appreciated your thoughtfulness 

which means a lot to us. 

Thank you all! 

Clint & Anita Hoffman 

Jim & I would like to thank everyone who                    

helped us celebrate our 65th anniversary and Jim’s 

90th birthday. As well, thank-you everyone for cards, 

phone calls, and well wishes.  
 

A HUGE THANK-YOU to Duane & Connie, Lorne & 

Angie, Kevin & Shelley and their families for all their 

hard work and time to make this such a memorable 

event. Thanks also to Marilyn & Dennis, Bryan & 

Brenda, Bill, Samantha, and Kevin (Mantario Lions) 

for the delicious supper.  
 

Thank you all. 

Jim & Lorna Cridland 

JOB OPPORTUNITY AT 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING 
 

Eatonia Oasis Living is a 24 bed personal care home.  
 

We are hiring in: 

- Dietary (Head Cook) – Casual position, 

Starting wage: $15.56/hour depending on 

experience. Salary is in accordance with the 

current CUPE Agreement.  

Benefits are available upon qualification. 

 

Please contact Cora Knuttila for duties and 

requirements. 

 

Please apply by email, mail or fax your resume to: 
 

Eatonia Oasis Living 

Box 217 

Eatonia, SK   S0L 0Y0 

Fax: (306) 967-2434 

Email: eol@sasktel.net 

Phone: 967-2447 

mailto:eol@sasktel.net
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Prairie Centre Credit Union – Eatonia Branch  

is providing entertainment at Eatonia Oasis Living on 

  

August 27th at 2:00 p.m.  

Brian Kendal’s Memory Lane 
 

Take a trip down Memory Lane with sing along and 

dancing hits from the Golden years of music. 

Denise, Gloria, Marion and Vanessa 
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August Rec News 

July marked my first month as Eatonia’s new Recreation 

Director and I wanted to take this opportunity to thank 

the entire town of Eatonia for helping me transition to 

living and working in a new community. I knew I must 

be in a welcoming town when the Mayor personally 

delivered me a kitchen table, so thank you!   

Congratulations to the Quad Raffle winners  

Trevor Lothammer and Mandy Lavallee 
 

The Eatonia and District Recreation Board has launched 

a new Facebook account to make things easier for 

everyone. This page has all the updated information 

pertaining to recreation for the Town of Eatonia. Search 

Eatonia and District Recreation to find us. Information 

will still be posted at the bulletin board by the Co-Op as 

well.  

If there are any ideas, suggestions or concerns, feel free 

to contact me @ (306)460-7130 or stop by the Town 

Office to discuss.  

Thank you, 

Brennen Ronovsky 
 

Pool News: 

With the help of a fantastic lifeguarding crew: Ashley 

Adams, Emma Eckstein, Hannah Eckstein, Taylen 

Solvberg, Hannah Swan, Ryanna Leslie, Richie Adams, 

and the help from the Town of Leader lifeguards, the 

pool has been open on a more consistent basis. Aquafit, 

Aquasize, Lane Swim and Swimming Lessons were all 

added in a short period of time.  

The Canada Day Weekend Company Sponsored Free 

Swim was a great success. A big thank you goes out to 

the Prairie Centre Credit Union for sponsoring the 

event. There were 128 swimmers over the two-day 

event.  

The Eatonia and District Recreation Board is continuing 

the idea of company sponsored events with the hope of 

having Toonie Tuesdays, Free Swim Days and Free Treat 

Days a weekly event. Companies can contact  

(306) 460-7130 to arrange a sponsorship program that 

works for them.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pool Hours: 

Public Swimming: 
 

MONDAY 1PM – 5PM 7PM – 9PM 

TUESDAY 1PM – 5PM 7PM – 9PM 

WEDNESDAY 2PM – 5PM 7PM – 9PM 

THURSDAY 1PM – 5PM 7PM – 9PM 

FRIDAY 1PM – 5PM 7PM – 9PM 

SATURDAY 1PM – 5PM 7PM – 9PM 

SUNDAY 1PM – 5PM 7PM – 9PM 
 

**NOTE WEDNESDAY PUBLIC SWIMMING  

STARTS AT 2:00PM** 

 

 
Set #1 July 23rd – July 27th 

Set #2 July 30th – August 3rd 

Set #3 August 13th – August 17th 

Set #4 August 20th – August 24th 

Set #5 August 27th – August 31st 

 

Monday – Friday – 8:00am – 1:00pm 

 

Cost 
 

Red Cross Swim Preschool 

(with pass) - $60 

(without pass) - $65 

Red Cross Swim Kids 

(with pass) - $65 

(without pass) - $70 
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Monday – Friday: 8:00am – 9:00am 

Cost: $5/class 
 

 
Monday & Wednesday: 6:00pm – 7:00pm 

Cost: $10/class 

 
Tuesday, Thursday, Friday: 6:00pm – 7:00pm 

Cost: $5/drop in or free with pass 
 

Summer Fun Program: 

 The Summer Fun Program has been going on 

since the beginning of July and thanks to a great group 

of leaders, which includes: Danielle Townsend, Quinn 

Price, Emma Eckstein and Alyssa Evans, the children are 

certainly experiencing a lot of fun. The times are 

10:00am-11:30am for ages 4-8 and 12:30pm–2:00pm 

for ages 9-12 and parents are asked to please fill out a 

waiver form. July 17th marked a special day for the 

Summer Fun Program participants, as the Rivers West 

Mobile Playground Company came down to put on a 

special event. The event ran from 10-2:30pm and the 

day’s theme was “Under the Sea,” which meant many 

games involving water. The children certainly had lots of 

fun. The River’s West Mobile Playground is coming back 

on Friday August, 24th 2018 from 10–2:30pm to put on 

another fun event. Parents are asked to please contact 

(306)460-7130 to have their child added to the pre-

registration form prior to their child attending. Sign up 

early as there is a 30-child maximum. 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE SUMMER FUN PROGRAM WILL 

NOT RUN THE WEEK OF AUGUST 13TH- 17TH AS IT IS 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL THAT WEEK 

Eatonia and District Recreation Board 

President Spencer Somerville, Vice President Shawn 

Dudley, Codie Cumiskey, Sid Spinks, Darren Donald 

(Town of Eatonia), Dale Radies (RM of Newcombe), 

Karrie Derouin (RM of Chesterfield) 

 

Phone:  306-460-7130 Email:  eatoniarec@sasktel.net 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The Big Bike is coming BACK!! 

Tuesday, September 11th at 5:00 

Challenge a friend!  Businesses challenge 

each other!! 

Let’s make this our best year ever!! 

Contact Vicki Oomen at 306-460-9380 if you 

want a seat!! 

(Community Barbeque to follow!! Watch for details!) 

 

APARTMENT FOR RENT 

One Bedroom Non-Smoking Apartment 

Includes stove and fridge 

And hook ups for washer and dryer 
 

Available Immediately 
 

For more information 

Contact Cheryl at 

967-2846 (home) Or 

967-2251 (work) 
 

Eatonia and District  

Health Care Foundation 

mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
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EATONIA LIONS CLUB 

 

 

 

NOV 

2017 
 

DEC 

2017 
 

JAN 

2018 
 

FEB 

2018 
 

MAR 

2018 
 

APR 

2018 
 

MAY 

2018 
 

JUNE 

2018 
 

JULY 

2018 

VARADERO, CUBA – CORA KNUTTILA 

$120 – JIM MARTIN 

VIVA LAS VEGAS – RIANNE AUCKLAND 

$120 – NORM & SHARON SCHEU 

MAYAN RIVIERA, MEXICO – STEVE & 

VIRGINIA KLARENBACH 

$120 – MIKE RUBLEE 

$1000 TRAVEL VOUCHER – CHARLIE & 

DENISE GOLDSBOROUGH 

$120 – JOE DIRK 

PHOENIX WEEKEND – RANDY MAXWELL 

$120 – MATT MCKINNON 

DISNEYLAND HOLIDAY – NORM & 

SHARON SCHEU 

$120 – BOB & KAREN HOLMES 

MAZATLAN, MEXICO – ROBERT SCOTT 

$120 – DREW & PATTI SMITH 

VIVA LAS VEGAS – JAMES BAUML 

$120 – SAM SOMERVILLE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA – 

MELANIE HANSON 

$120 – SAM SOMERVILLE 
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ACTIVITIES/EVENTS THIS MONTH: 

- MORNING EXERCISES, BAKING 

- MANICURES WITH VICKI AND WITH NICOLE FROM “TICKLED PINK” 

- CRAFTS WITH MARIE 

- SUNDAES ON THE PATIO 

- WORKING IN THE STAND UP GARDENS 

- BUS TRIP TO WAL-MART TO SHOP AND DAIRY QUEEN FOR ICE 

CREAM 

 

A BIG THANK YOU TO THE EATONIA HEALTHCARE FOUNDATION FOR 

THE USE OF THE HANDIVAN. THE RESIDENTS ARE REALLY ENJOYING 

THE OUTINGS. THANK YOU TO ALL OUR DRIVERS AND VOLUNTEERS 

FOR MAKING THESE TRIPS POSSIBLE! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CARDS/GAMES 

TUESDAY 

2:00 to 3:30 

Everyone Welcome!! 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING 

Newsletter                       JULY 2018 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 

MARCH 2 

E.O.L. ACTIVITY ROOM 

~ 

454 DANCE CO. 

MARCH 13 AT 10:00 

~ 

“RESIDENT EASTER DINNER” 

SUNDAY, MARCH 25 AT 4:30 

EATONIA COMMUNITY HALL 

WATCH FOR MORE DETAILS! 

 

Thank you to everyone who has made 
a contribution of any kind to our 
facility. We appreciate it from the 

bottom of our hearts!! 

 

Happy Birthday, Lennie 
Bews and Delois Olson!! 

 
Thank you to Herb and Joyce Frank 

for hosting the monthly  
Birthday Party!! 

 

 

 

 

CARDS/GAMES 

TUESDAY 

2:00 to 3:30 

BINGO!! 

Thursday 

2:30 to 3:30 

COME ON DOWN!! 

Be sure to 

check out our 

Facebook 

Page!! 

 

Resident Update: We have 14 residents living at E.O.L. 

Single and Double rooms available! 

If you or a family member feel that you may need the services of 

our facility, now or in the future, talk to Cora at (306)967-2447 for 

more information.  

Ask us about the Personal Care Home Benefit! 

 

Thank you to the following volunteers: 

- Taylor Aldridge and Trista Hilts for helping with BINGO and Baking! 

- Thank you to everyone who joins us for Cards and BINGO. The residents 

enjoy your company! 

- Candy Ashford and Linda Radies for coming along on our bus trip to 

Walmart and Dairy Queen! A good time was had by all! 

 

If anyone who would like to volunteer their time to help out with an 

activity, serve afternoon or evening lunches or just come to visit, please 

call Vicki or Cora at (306)967-2447) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the men and women who provide the 

church services at Eatonia Oasis Living.  Fulfilling the 

residents’ spiritual needs is an important part of their 

care, and everyone at E.O.L. appreciates you very much. 

Our services are Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 if anyone 

would like to join us. 

 Thank you to everyone who has made a contribution of any kind to our facility. 
We appreciate it from the bottom of our hearts!! 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

BRIAN KENDALL’S MEMORY LANE 

AUGUST 27 AT 2:00 

EOL ACTIVITY ROOM 

EVERYONE WELCOME! 

 

BIG BIKE RIDE & COMMUNITY 

BARBEQUE 

SEPTEMBER 11 AT 5:00 

WATCH FOR DETAILS! 

 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING 

20TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 

OCTOBER 26TH & 27TH 

WATCH FOR MORE DETAILS!! 
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 ‘Small Town Showdown’ Returns 
JOIN US FOR A CHARITY FUNDRAISER LUNCH ON AUG 7

TH  

At the Nutrien Ag Solutions facility (formerly CPS) 

From 11am to 1pm 

Nutrien Eatonia & Gowan will be hosting a  

COMMUNITY EVENT to raise funds for the  

Prairie Oasis Fitness Club upgrade project.    
This will be a ‘Loose Change Lunch’ function for a burger, salad and pop. 

Every dollar donated at the lunch counts as a vote so please donate! 

There will also be online voting, where we will have a chance to win 1 of 3 Gowan 

prizes, valued at $2000, $3000, and $5000! Voting is open for 72 hours. 

Everyone Welcome 

 

The Eatonia Centennial Committee hosted a 

pancake breakfast on Saturday, June 30th. 

We fed a hungry crowd of 60 people! Thank 

you to all those who came! And an even 

bigger thank you to the Kindersley & District 

Co-op, Bredy’s Country Store, Eatonia 

Agencies Ltd. And Chesterfield Stock Farm 

for sponsoring this event! 

The Jail & Bail ran on Saturday. It was off to 

a slow start but locking up the “A” final 

pitchers sure made it all worthwhile! 

A great turnout of 19 

cars came to the Show 

& Shine. The winner of 

the clock donated by 

Fred’s Autobody was 

Grant Nikiwski from 

Lloydminster. The 

winner of the light bar 

donated by Vold’s 

Collision was Mel 

Swyryda from Biggar.  

The bike parade was a great success! First 

off, we would like to say a big Thank You to 

the Eatonia Fire Department for allowing us 

the use of the fire truck. All the kids enjoyed 

following the truck through town on the 

parade route. Another big Thank You goes to 

Bryce Volk for driving the fire truck and 

giving the kids a demonstration of the sirens 

and lights! Roughly 25 children came out to 

decorate their bikes, and themselves, in all 

things Canada Day! It was so fun to see all 

the creatively decorated bikes and strollers. 

Thank you to Bredy’s Country Store for the 

freezies at the end of the route for each 

child as a sweet treat to cool off! We look 

forward to seeing everyone again next year! 
The fireworks were held Friday evening after 

the ball games were over for the night. We 

had Paradise Fireworks come from Regina 

and they put on a great show!  
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